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Konrad Jackson

From: Libby Dalton <libby.dalton458@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 11:43 AM
To: Senate Labor and Commerce
Subject: SB 55
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GreeƟngs,   
I strongly support SB 55. This is an affordable alternaƟve to the defined benefits program. We just can’t afford to go back 
to defined benefits for government workers. It’s way too costly. This bill improves employee reƟrement, is affordable and 
will work very well in the long run. 
Thanks for working for Alaska!  
Libby Dalton Slane 
Fairbanks  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


